
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

School Information 
 

Email: enquiries@linchfield-cit.co.uk   Website: https://www.linchfield-cit.co.uk/ 
 

@linchfield_cit 

      

https://www.facebook.com/LinchfieldPrimarySchool 
 

 

Goodbye & Good Luck Y6  

On Friday, we held our Year 6 Leavers Assembly which 

was an opportunity for all of the children to share their 

memories from their time at Linchfield and for staff to 

say goodbye and good luck. Thank you to all of the 

parents/carers who attended the assembly, it was 

great to have you there. The children left with mixed 

emotions, sad that their time at primary school had 

come to an end but also excited about the next stage of 

their journey. We hope that they are equipped to deal 

with everything that they encounter at secondary 

school and we all wish them every success for the 

future. It really has been a pleasure getting to know 

them all and sharing their learning journey to date.  

  

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

School Uniform 

 

Dear Parents, 

We hope you are all well and your children are enjoying 

the Summer Term and all the Outdoor Trips/Activities 

and Sports Events. 

We are ready for our ‘Back to School’ season and want 

to tell you about some key dates to help us run as 

smoothly as possible. 

FROM Tuesday 26th July 

At the start of the summer holidays, we will revert to 

on-line sales and in-store Click & Collect. 

We will not be able to offer counter sales at this 

time. 

We will continue with sizing appointments over the 

whole summer period. 

Please book early as demand for appointments will be 

high. 

Also, please be aware that although we normally 

quote 3-5 working days for delivery/collection of 

orders, from 12th August we will almost certainly be 

extending this up to 10-14 days, so please bear this 

in mind when planning your purchases in time for the 

start of the new term. 

We are here to help as much as we can, so please get in 

touch if you need any 

additional assistance. 

 

The Shotbowl Team. 

 

 

 

 

Academic Year 2022/2023 

We return to school for the new academic year 

on Wednesday 7th September 2022. Have a 

wonderful summer break and we look forward to 

seeing you back in school in September. 

 

 

 

 

 

Farewell  

We held a special assembly on the last day of term to 

say farewell and good luck to a number of members of 

staff who are leaving Linchfield for pastures new. 

Thank you and good luck for the future to Mrs 

Bannister, Mrs Lowndes, Mrs Locke, Miss Ramsden and 

Mr Wilkins.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:enquiries@linchfield-cit.co.uk
https://www.linchfield-cit.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/LinchfieldPrimarySchool

